
Meet the teacher. . .  
 

Ms. Newberger 
 

Welcome to First Grade: 
 

I will be your child’s first grade teacher next year. I am excited to work with a wonderful 

new group of first graders! This year, your child is going to learn so much, and discover so 

many new things. In my class, we strive to have a growth mindset and to be the best that 

we can be! 
 

About Me: 
 

I am originally from Tampa, Florida. I have a Bachelor of Arts in 

Elementary Education with a minor in Theatre Arts from Catawba 

College in Salisbury, North Carolina.  Before teaching at Olive Chapel, 

I taught preschool on U.S. military bases in Germany and Hawaii. I 

enjoy running, traveling, and reading. I hope to share my love of 

reading with your child this year! If you need to contact me, my 

email is: ​mnewberger@wcpss.net​. 
 

I am looking forward to a 
Fabulous First Grade Year 


